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your ASR components and by using it as a guide, you can’t go wrong. Once again, a reminder
to use the correct font and size.

Update on revisionstot he Sexual Misconduct Regulation and Equal Opportunity
Regulation and definition of “responsible employee”: Joann Campbell said that they are
looking at revising the Sexual Misconduct Regulation and the Equal Opportunity Regulation with
Justin Sorrell from the Office of the General Counsel. Mr. Sorrell is looking at the regulations to
make sure they are legally sufficient and if something is referenced in both policies, it will be the
same, especially references to “responsible employee”. They will be sure they are syncing
correctly between the two regulations on common areas. John Reis will follow up with Justin.

Rachel Winter said that in talking about responsible employees, what about student leaders or

advisors of an organization, who are not University employees who did not report Title IX

allegations they knew about to the University. It was noted that all are encouraged to report but

only responsible employees are mandated to report. There was a general round table

discussion among the members with Chief Mackesy concluding that this is an EOI question, not hooun74.5285!



